
 
 

 

 

To the attention of Haaretz journalists and workers, 

As a group of journalists who encourage the coverage of peace initiatives and 

press freedom, we condemn Israeli government sanctions against Haaretz. We 

strongly advocate in favor of the newspaper’s right to inform freely and 

independently on Gaza and all current issues. 

Our group calls on the Israeli government to immediately end its sanctions 

against Haaretz. At the same time, we urge Israeli prime minister, Mr. Netanyahu 

to stop killing journalists in Gaza and stop targeting media independence and 

pluralism. 

The cause of peace needs the voice of critical media, a free and independent 

coverage of the genocide and all atrocities occurred in Gaza, the West Bank and 

the whole area affected by Israeli attacks. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Joan Maria Morros 

Degà del Col·legi de Periodistes de Catalunya 

(Association of Catalan Journalists) 

Rambla de Catalunya, 10. Principal 

Barcelona 08007. Spain 

Phone: +(34) 93 317 19 20 
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